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EUROPEAN DYSTONIA

FEDERATION

A union of self-help patient groups from European countries supporting those who have


  any form of the neurological movement disorder known as dystonia

Dr Stanisław Ochudło
Polish Society of Dystonia Patients
40-668 Katowice, str. 

Kempy 34, 

Poland

23 December 2011 

Dear Stanislaw,

I apologise for the delay in writing to you formally to confirm the election of your Society to membership of European Dystonia Federation at the General Assembly in Barcelona, on 23 October 2011.

It is a great pleasure for us to welcome you and your colleagues to our Federation and we look forward to working with you in the years ahead.

As you know, the General Assembly also voted to change the name and the approach of EDF  and we will advise you and all our members of the changes to our profile around the beginning of February, when “Dystonia Europe” will be publicised.
With kind regards and best wishes for Christmas and the New Year,
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Alistair Newton

Executive Director










Secretariat

2 Muttoes Court, Muttoes Lane, St Andrews.  KY16 9AY.  United Kingdom

Tel: +44 773 662 5450   Fax: +44 1334 474662.  Email: sec@dystonia-europe.org 
Registered Address: Zwepe 14, B-9991 ADEGEM, Belgium.  www.dystonia-europe.org
Executive Director: Alistair M Newton
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